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February 21, 19y
Glenn H. Lubel, Esgq.
Canyon Professional Bldg.
595 Canyon Blvd.
Boulder, CO 80302
Dear Mr. Lubel:

Your letter ot Februarv g 199 hias Ve
recelved. The enclosed copies of corresponcence mav crve Lo
further muddy the waters. A brief review af the records ot
Commission does show wells with the same names "Newton-Gov'p X"
1o boeh -Seckbiods 11" and  1le The recourd: also show the tnree
wells in Section ll were all plugged for mechanical or Aeolog i
reasons by 1957. A very small amount ot oil wmav have bHeen
produced. There is no record of any wells producing at this
Erime 1o the “SEICRSEL/4 of Sectitno 1. The name duplication
may be the reason Mr. Smith attributed production to the well
names .

The Commission has public files for wells ia (he
SELl/4 of Section 11 and 12. It is assumed the Bureau of Land
Management has the old USGS records and lease information. The
Commission does not have the time resocurces to do detailed
research. You or an associate would be welcome to review thes.
records. Should you wish to retain the services ol othe
capable ~of doing “copyilng -end @ Wesearch, .wvou il might wish to
contact.either Linda Flis at 303-733-4311 or Willdam Freeman at
303-825-2051. I am sorry there are not easy answers 1o vur
questions.

Very 'ruiv vours,
Dennis R. Bicknell, P.E.
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